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Dear Chief Malltaverne:

| am writing you this letter in hopes to continue the long standing agreement between the
Johnson Siding Fire Department and the Rapid City Fire Department. Years ago part of our district was
annexed into the city, since then, we have always had an agreement to use water from fire hydrants in
the Cleghorn Canyon area. This is an extremely valuable resource for us for fire protection, hot onlyfor
the Johnson Siding area, also the western edge of Rapid City.

As Chief, I would like to thank you for the outstanding relationship between our two
Departments. Our cooperation saves lives and property.

Sincerely, Chief Steven A. Smart
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